Bowmoor Sailing Club Zoom Exec Meeting 19th April

Agenda

- Finances
- Maintenance
- Next steps

Minutes

Present: Tom Whittingham, John Banbrook, Geoff Silcock, Doug Roberts, David Fewings, James Relph, Jacqui Thomas

Apologies Karen Cooke

Finance

- Geoff has secured a Grant from Cotswold Council for £25,000 Thank you Geoff for the
 swift application for this the funds have already been deposited in the BSC bank account.
 Additionally, there is a rebate on rates for the current year. Tom to communicate via BS that
 we have received supportive grant funding; at this stage we are reviewing the best way to
 use these funds to secure the club financially for the future and to support our members.
 We will aspire to offer a rebate to members at next year renewal if possible
- Geoff to model options for financial implications of reductions in membership
- So far there have been only a couple of requests for rebate in membership fees from groups.
- We will review on a case by case basis any issues of hardship and support as appropriate
- There has been no fall in monthly DD payments to date

Maintenance

- Essential maintenance at the club continues grass cutting / strimming / security visits.
 Carried out by some members of Exec (thanks to those undertaking grass cutting duty)
- Volunteers have been forthcoming for boat park strimming thanks again
- The lake has been receiving dye applications thanks again to volunteers
- Deep cleaning has been arranged through usual cleaning contracts
- All other non essential work has been suspended

Next steps

- Proposal for next steps and a phased opening are to be drafted taking consideration of RYA guidance
- These will be discussed at next Exec meeting in the light of updated Government guidance

Date of next meeting tbc